
Testimony for Tillamook County Redistricting, 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

We are appalled there are some who think redistricting and dividing Tillamook 
County is a good plan after doing this already in 2012. This is a terrible plan just as 
it was in 2012!  
 
Tillamook County has less than 30,000 people and why someone in Salem thinks it 
benefits the residents of Tillamook County be divided into 3 districts is beyond us. 
For decades Tillamook County citizens have worked together for the benefit of all 
who live in the county north to south, east to west. House Plan C divides the west 
coast area of the county, the northern area, and the southern area and is totally 
unacceptable and ridiculous.   
 
If any changes should be made, Tillamook County should be put back whole, the 
way it was before the division made in 2012.  Stop dividing the residents of 
Tillamook County and leave us be. Tillamook County residents were fine for 159 
years before people in Salem started messing around with our county district 
lines in 2012 strictly for voting purposes! Gerrymandering is the term! 
 
The only acceptable plan would be House Plan A which returns Tillamook County 
to one whole district, not three pieces!   We say NO to any other plans for 
redistricting Tillamook County.   
 
Thank you. 
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